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Halam WI
June 2021 Newsletter

Meeting on Tuesday 8th June, 7pm – The Milkshed
The weather is looking lovely for Tuesday evening. I’m really looking forward to seeing everyone again. Please remember to either bring your own drink or your can purchase one at the shed. Hand sanitiser will be available, and masks are optional as we will be outside (unless you’re purchasing something from inside the shed then a mask needs to be worn).

Voting for NFWI Resolution
This year the usual annual National Federation WI meeting in London has been cancelled and moved to an online presentation. Halam WI is the link WI in our group this year and I am the link delegate. As the delegate I am responsible for voting on behalf of the WIs in our group.
The resolution this year is:
A call to increase awareness of the subtle signs of ovarian cancer.
Every two hours in the UK someone dies of ovarian cancer. Making sure GPs and the public know what to look for will not only ensure the early detection and treatment of this disease but transform lives today and for generations to come. NFWI calls on WI members everywhere to help increase awareness of the subtle signs of ovarian cancer.
At the meeting on Tuesday I will be asking everyone to vote either for or against the resolution so I can put forward our WI’s view.

Hornblower
The annual subscription for a paper copy of the Hornblower 2021/2022 is £4.50 commencing from October. An e-copy is £1.20. Please let Katie know if you would like to order the Hornblower as we will be unable to carry on sending it out to all our members as part of the correspondence during the Pandemic from October onwards.
Diary
If anyone would like to order a WI 2022 diary, please let Katie know. They are £5.50 each. 
Bulb Scheme
I have a couple of bulb catalogues which I will bring to the meeting on Tuesday. If you would like to place an order it needs to be received by 21st June.
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